
Dear fellow members: 

 I hope that this letter finds you all healthy, happy and embracing the beautiful yet scorching 

hot weather.  I am sending you this letter as a quick update on where the BGCC sits with the 

provincial opening and easement of restrictions as of July 1,2021.  The Golf course is in 

incredible shape this year and will be back into full swing as we all have been hoping for and 

looking forward too.  The following will be in effect for the upcoming weekend: 

 

1. Bathrooms in the campground will be open and available for use. 

2. The showers in the clubhouse will be operational and available for the weekend 

beginning on Saturday July 3,2021. 

3. Having a second trailer unit (INCLUDING TENTS, TRAILERS,OR MOTORHOMES.) on your 

lot will be allowed again as of Canada day. They will be required to pay for the nightly 

camping rate and MUST be registered with the Clubhouse prior to setting up on your 

site. 

 

The General Manager and Board will be monitoring a close watch to ensure that any changes 

that do come from the County of Camrose or the Province of Alberta will be brought to your 

attention.  As we gather any information that may be relevant, we may have to revert with little 

to no notice if the province or county deem it necessary to do so. 

Please keep in mind that even though the province has lifted all restrictions and we as of July 

1,2021 do not require face coverings and have no limit on the size of gatherings.  There will still 

be some of our members as well as general public, day campers and green fee-paying 

customers that may still feel comfortable with utilizing a face covering or mask for themselves 

and utilizing social distancing for their comfort.  Please let us all be respectful of everyone and 

their respective beliefs and current situation.  We have all done so well and worked together 

through these interesting and challenging times.                  

On behalf of that Board of directors for the BGCC I want to wish you all a very happy Canada 

Day and be sure to get out and enjoy the beautiful weather.   

 

Respectfully  

Jason Sopka  

Vice President of BGCC 

 

Keep your head down, hit them straight, and stay hydrated. 


